
We need 

your help! 

Winsted’s Caring for Our Community 

(C4RC) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

February is the time to show your LOVE  
for our Homebound Neighbors. 

 
 

 

C4RC is collecting items for gift bags to be  
delivered to our homebound neighbors. 

 
 

Suggested items to donate: 
Stationary  Note Pads  Stamps  Puzzle Books  Pens  Flashlights Batteries 

Shampoo  Lotion  Body Wash  Soap (body, dish)  Toothbrushes  Toothpaste  
Socks with Grips  Tea  Coffee  Jam  Biscuits  Cookies 

 

 
 

Collection bins are located throughout town until February 16th at:  
Beardsley & Memorial Library                 The Salvation Army 

         Friends of Main Street                    Winsted Senior Center                                                                
                                       TD Bank                                   Winsted Elks Lodge          

Thank you for your support 
 

 

Organized by: Community Health and Wellness, NCCC, Northwest Regional School District No. 7,  
The Gilbert School, The Salvation Army, Winsted Elks Lodge, Winsted Senior Center 

Homebound 


